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Janice A. Plaziak, P.E.
Town Engineer

July 6, 2017 Re: Main Street Gateway Project Public Information Meeting
Dear Property Owner,

The Town of Branford has initiated plans to improve Main Street, Route 146, from Kirkham
Street to the Town Green. This project includes a roundabout at the intersections of Main,
Laurel, Eades and South Main Streets, as well as other road improvements in the area. The
project will be funded by the State of Connecticut and in part by the Town of Branford.

[tis Town and State policy to keep people informed and involved when such projects are
undertaken. It is important that the community share its concerns with us to assist in the
project’s development, Therefore, we have scheduled a public information meeting for this
project on Thursday, July 13, 2017 at 7:00 PM at Fire Headquarters (see enclosed notice).

If you are not able to attend the meeting and would like to obtain further information or provide
input, please contact me at engineering(@branford-ct.gov or (203)315-0606.

Very truly yours

Town Engineer
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Residents, business owners, commuters and other interested individuals are encouraged
to take advantage of this opportunity to learn about and discuss the proposed project.
This project includes a roundabout at the intersections of Main, Laurel, Eades and South
Main Streets, as well as other road improvements in the area. If you are unable to attend
the meeting, information regarding the project will be posted at
www.branford-ct.gov/engineering following the meeting or you can contact Town
Engineer Janice A. Plaziak, P.E. at 203-315-0606 or engineering@branford-ct.gov




